
 
 

 

The first edition of the Roadshow in Morocco Entrepreneurs 

 

-Press releases- 
 

 
The Secretary General of the Department of Moroccans Residing Abroad, Mr. Ismail 

Lamghari, received a delegation from the “Entrepreneurs Club,” part of the “Cercle Eugène 

Delacroix,” at the Department's headquarters on Tuesday, September 23, 2025, as part of the 

first edition of the “Entrepreneurs Roadshow in Morocco,” organized from September 22 to 

26, 2025, under the theme: “What economic opportunities for our two countries?” 

This roadshow, which will visit the cities of Tangier, Rabat, Casablanca, and Dakhla, brings 

together some thirty business leaders based in France who have come to explore the prospects 

for economic cooperation between Morocco and France. 

This meeting provided an opportunity to address issues relating to the promotion of 

entrepreneurship among Moroccans living abroad and joint initiatives aimed at mobilizing the 

skills of Moroccans living abroad and strengthening bilateral relations. 

 

 


